
Dear parents/ carers 

Last week was such a busy week for 
British Science Week.  I was 
questioned regularly about my 
possible involvement in the theft of the 
cakes—I can assure you all, while the 
thief wore my coat, I was completely 
innocent! 

It was wonderful to see so many 
opportunities for classes to investigate 
and cook (Year 3’s healthy snack bar 
was delicious!) 

I hope you enjoy the pictures over the 
next couple of pages. 

I look forward to seeing many of you 
at this week’s parents’ evenings. 

Graham Lobb 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TOWER VIEW NEWS 



In Reception the children 

used a tally chart to find our 

favourite fruit and chopped 

apples for an apple cake. 

They also designed, 

measured and made a trap 

for the thief. 

 

 

Year 5 baked health 

cakes 



Some of Years 5 and 6 visited Robert 
Sutton last week for an indoor 
canoeing even.  There was a 
surprising lack of water.  They had a 
great time and a thorough workout!!  
We are hoping to have the canoes at 
Tower View later in the year…. 

 



 

Upcoming Dates in March: 

Wednesday 22nd: Parents Evening (3:45pm-5:30pm) 

Thursday 23rd: Parents Evening (4pm-7pm) 

Friday 24th: PTFA Chocolate Bingo (family event) (5:30pm) 

Wednesday 29th: Visit by Olympic Paralympian 

Thursday 30th: PTFA Disco—full details to follow 

Friday 31st: Easter service at St Marks (school only) 

Through March all Y4, Y5 and Y6 classes will also visit St Marks to ‘Experience 

Easter’ 

Year 4 had an amazing day on Tuesday last week 

when they had their ‘Viking Day’. 

The feedback I have had from children has been 

amazing.   



 

ik 

Last week, Reception and Year 1 had lovely Mother’s Day Tea Parties. 

I hope all Tower View mums and people who fulfill the role of mum to 

our children here all had a lovely day on Sunday. 



 

PTFA NEWS! 

We have 2 excellent events coming up in March—1 for families and 1 for 

children. 

On Friday 24th is the Family Chocolate Bingo 

Children will also come home with a paper entry form for the annual Easter 

Egg design competition—this is a ‘do at home’ activity.  Entry is only 20p and 

1 winner from each class will win an Easter egg!   

 

 

 


